Dear Concert Goer,

Milford Township's summer concert season kicks off on Thursday, June 7th, 7-9 pm, in Central Park! Our all- volunteer Concerts Committee has scheduled another great lineup of music this year.

Our concert goers are there to enjoy the music on a summer evening, gathering with friends and neighbors. With this in mind, we strongly urge those that wish to peddle, campaign or engage in fundraising at our shows, **not do so at our events**.

We have preauthorized only three vendors, Milford Senior Center, Inc., Knights of Columbus #7444 and Boy Scout Troop #172, all local organizations, to provide food and drink for purchase, if concert patrons are interested.

If you have questions about our request, please see a Concert Committee member in a red shirt or at the front information table or any Township Board Member.

We hope you enjoy our concerts and your summer!

Milford Township Parks & Recreation Commission